
 
 
From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Prepare for Targeted Care Coordination changes by Dec. 31 
 
Targeted Care Coordination update 
 
As Magellan previously communicated, the Targeted Care Coordination (TCC) program will end on Dec. 
31, 2024. Agencies offering TCC will no longer be able to bill for this service. 
 
Targeted Care Coordinators currently working with youth eligible through the 1915(i) State Plan Option 
(Medicaid YES Program) to complete Person-Centered Service Plans (PCSPs) can continue to work with 
youth and their PCSPs but must bill under the Case Management (T1017) billing code. Targeted Care 
Coordinators can also accept NEW clients to support going forward and must also bill under the Case 
Management billing code. 
 
In addition, Community Based Case Managers, trained to complete PCSPs, can work with eligible youth 
through the 1915(i) State Plan Option (Medicaid YES Program) to develop PCSPs for both new and 
existing clients. Case Managers may complete PCSPs for clients also receiving respite services at the 
same agency, if the agency has obtained a CMS exemption that they are the only willing and able 
provider for both services. This is the same requirements for Wraparound providers.  
 
You must complete all PCSPs in Magellan’s outcomes and assessments system, accessed through Availity 
Essentials. Check out our outcomes and assessments system training resources, including step-by-step 
guides, short demos and recorded training sessions on MagellanofIdaho.com. 
 
Magellan also will offer live training sessions on completing PCSPs in the coming months.  
 

Questions? 
Please contact Magellan at IBHPClinical@MagellanHealth.com.  

https://magellanofidaho.com/web/magellan-of-idaho/w/outcomes-and-assessments-training
https://magellanofidaho.com/
mailto:IBHPClinical@MagellanHealth.com
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